
 

 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

February 21, 1997 

 

Mr. Paul Hoch 

1525 Acton Street 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Paul: 

 

I apologize for not having sent the enclosures to you earlier.  We recently obtained some additional 

information that I wanted to have incorporated into the memos before forwarding them to you. 

 

As I mentioned by phone, we are sending these to you on a confidential basis.  The two documents 

are works in progress and are subject to further changes and amendments as we learn more.  The 

purpose for sending them to you is to obtain any comments or ideas you might have as to what 

additional work we might do and to receive any corrections that you might suggest. 

 

It should be emphasized that the two enclosed memos are very much the work of the analysts who 

prepared them and that they do not represent the viewpoint of the Review Board.  The Review Board 

does not take any position on the merits of theories or books, but is interested solely in ensuring that 

the documentary record is as accurate and as complete as possible. 

 

The first memo pertains to Oswald’s DD-1173 card, and the second to military intelligence in Dallas.  

The attachments to the 1173 memo are not enclosed, inasmuch as they contain pages from the service 

records of the referenced personnel and have not yet been released.   

 

I hope that you are doing well and we look forward to hearing any suggestions that you might have. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

  Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

Enclosures 


